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Beth Cobb <bcobb@ewsd.org>

Re: Pornographic images in the HS Library
Tom Williams <tom8williams@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 10, 2022 at 10:58 AM
To: Beth Cobb <bcobb@ewsd.org>

Hi Beth
Thank you for reaching out. 
I believe the panel, which is 90% female, is the same group who green lighted the book in the first place. So not surprised
the outcome was the same as before.
Please advise on the appeal process and who has the authority to remove material with graphic sexual images from our
public schools.
Thank you
Tom
[Quoted text hidden]


